



June 15, 2017

Stephen A. Sheller, Esq. 225 South 18th Street PH 1802 Philadelphia, PA 19103-6162

Dear Steve:

Thank you for attending Drexel's 130th commencement and congratulations on receiving an honorary doctoral degree at the University-wide ceremony on June 13. It was a pleasure and an honor for the Drexel community to recognize an individual of your stature and I am delighted that you were willing to accept the accolade.

We were privileged to honor you for your distinguished career as one of the country's leading whistleblower, plaintiff's product liability, personal injury and class action attorneys, as well as for your renowned advocacy for the disenfranchised, particularly in the areas of social justice and healthcare. We were truly grateful for the singular opportunity of having you on stage at our ceremony as a model of leadership and distinction for Drexel's newest graduates.

Countribations again Dr. Shelle!

Warm regards,

John A. Fry President

JAF/kg